Simeon Powell – East Midlands Apprentice Ambassador

First I wanted to say thank you for the chance to share what’s been happening over in the east midlands network and how we are going forward as our own network. 

Since joining, we found having an apprentice demonstrate their skills, share their experiences and talk about their personal benefits of apprenticeships at schools and other businesses was a great testimony to how credible this career path is. It was more effective in getting the message across to the pupils as the apprentices relate to them easier to open their eyes to a variety of possibilities. 

We created an Apprentice Network to have a network of young people, ready to share their story and experiences with more pupils to encourage them to apply for a career with apprenticeships, coming from a real variety of businesses and backgrounds. From entry level, right the way through to university degree apprenticeshipswe have someone to connect with. 

The Apprentice network is the future of how we share what career options are for the next generation! Taking the brand of the Apprenticeship across the UK, even further with the TV Campaign so the whole country can see the progress“Get in Go Far” ran by the prime minister at the time.

Since the east midlands have started the network, we have taken it over to Birmingham with more employers having apprentices represent their company to speak, encouraging more plans to have Apprentice Networks in Northampton and London.

Our aim is to have a network growing with more talent from more backgrounds to share in every region.

Lincoln is now looking to bring through new talent to share their story now and I wish them all the best in doing so. With that being said I cannot wait to see Lincoln make progress of it’s own and meeting more apprentices come forward to become successful in their chosen careers.

Thank you for listening

